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The Health Committee
Dear Sir,
                We are writing to inform you of our objection to the abortion bills proposed by
 Mr R. Pyne. Subsequent to the announcement of the bills, there was a news story of a
 mother being charged with the murder of her new baby. If Mr Pyne’s bill was in place she
 could have had her baby aborted a few weeks earlier and killed legally!! Life begins at
 conception. A baby has life in the womb and the unborn child's rights must be protected
 against the unjust laws of abortion. Please reject the bills proposed by Mr R. Pyne.
Yours Sincerely,
Trevor and Linda Rissmann.
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